Dear Parents/Carers

Today we held a one-minute silence at school at 11am to mark Armistice Day.  Thank you for your contributions towards the Poppy Appeal.

PSC Christmas Shopping night *TONIGHT* Friday 11th November 6-8pm @ Fishermoss School……with various local businesses showcasing their produce.  Entry fee of £1 includes a free non-alcoholic mulled wine & mince pie!  We hope to see you there!

Children in Need……As part of our work as ‘Global Warriors’, we will be supporting the Children in Need charity on Wednesday 16th Nov.  All pupils and staff are invited to ‘Dress as they please’ and to donate some money at school for the charity, if they can afford to do so. Dressing as you please outfits can range from pyjamas to sports gear to frocks to fancy dress to casual…. whatever you please! 

Rotary Shoe Box Appeal……Thank you to all who have supported this appeal. Panic not if you haven’t yet managed to return your box!  We can still accept boxes up to, and including, Wednesday 16th November.
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Description automatically generated with medium confidence]Next week our Primary 1 pupils will receive a Bookbug Pack and pupils in Primary 2 and 3 will receive a Read Write Count Pack.  Each pack contains a selection of books and activities to be shared at home.  There is also information and ideas for parents/carers.


School Uniform…… At Fishermoss we encourage pupils to wear school uniform.  This helps to instil a sense of pride and team spirit within our school.  It also means less competition and pressure among pupils about who has the more expensive labelled clothing or who is more fashionable.  School uniform is cheaper than other outfits and generally saves time in the morning deciding what to wear.  Thank you for all you do to encourage your child to wear school uniform.  Please do not hesitate to get in touch if it is for financial reasons that your child does not wear school uniform as we can access pre-loved, nearly new items for you.   

Finally, a reminder that Fishermoss School is closed to pupils on Thursday 17th & Friday 18th November for staff in-service training days.

Have a lovely weekend!

Kindest regards

Margaret M. Ferguson
Head Teacher

Fishermoss School
Berrymuir Road
Portlethen
Aberdeenshire
AB12 4UF

Tel:  01224 472875

Aberdeenshire Council Education and Children’s Services
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Dear Parents/Carers


 


 


Today we held a one
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for your contributions towards the Poppy Appeal.


 


 


PSC Christmas Shopping night *


TONIGHT*
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We hope to see you there!
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Read 
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books and activities to be shared at home.
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School Uniform……


 


At Fishermoss we encourage pupils to wear school uniform.


 


 


This 


helps to instil a sense of pride and team spirit within our 
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It also means less 


competition and pressure among pupils about who has the more expensive labelled 


clothing or who is more fashionable.


 


 


School uniform is cheaper than other outfits and 


generally saves time in the morning deciding what to wear.
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